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Standen Hall Drive Burnley 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

Junction Table 

The purpose of the junction table on Standen Hall Drive at the junctions with Ellerbeck 
Close and Goldcrest Drive is to slow traffic and allow safe passage of pedestrians due to 
the increase in traffic from the new housing development. 

The proposals are being pursued as part of a s278 Agreement under the Highways Act 
1980 as part of a new housing development. 

 

The junction table will have a maximum height not exceeding 75mm. 


